
Minister Dacic receives a farewell call from Ambassador of Poland
Monday, 17 September 2018.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
has received today a farewell call from the Ambassador of the Republic of Poland, Tomasz
Niegodzisz, whose tenure in the Republic of Serbia is coming to an end.
  
The two collocutors noted that the very good bilateral relations, void of any outstanding issue,
had been significantly promoted and that the room existed for further intensification of both
political and economic cooperation.

Minister Dacic thanked the Ambassador for cooperation and his personal contribution to the
promotion of relations between the two countries.

Ambassador Niegodzisz expressed his pleasure at the excellent cooperation during his tenure
in the Republic of Serbia and delivered the Note of the Embassy of Poland to First Deputy
Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic, inviting him
to pay a return visit to Warsaw.
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